
Distinguished Representatives, please issue a Do Pass recommendation for HB 1457. I have spoken with too many
North Dakotans, who took vaccines against their will, and who subsequently sustained permanent injuries caused by the
very vaccines they were coerced into receiving. God only knows how many of those injuries would have been prevented
if HB 1457 had been signed into law just a few short years ago. Please protect the rest of us going forward. Thank you.


